From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Chase Settle"; Groves, Amber
Cc: Katie Parker; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Lusk-Belco Water Line Work Plan
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2017 3:00:00 PM
Attachments: imaqge002.png
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Dear Mr. Settle:

NMOCD approves the delineation workplan for 1RP-4280. Like approval from NMSLO is required for
the delineation workplan and revegetation plan.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 1:36 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Katie Parker <Katie_Parker@eogresources.com>; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD
<Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Lusk-Belco Water Line Work Plan

Ms. Yu,

| have not heard from Dr. Oberding since February 24, 2017 (the email listed below). Attached is the
work plan that was originally submitted on December 7, 2016. | have to mention that | am very
surprised that approval has not been granted for this workplan by now considering that in Dr.
Oberding’s email on February 24, 2017, the only NMOCD concern was the depth to groundwater
which | was able to provide confirmation of during correspondence the same date.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental IT

EOG Resources

105 S. 4'h Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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